Community in Focus



Plaque awarded

Halton Cable was recognized by the Halton Social Planning Council at the council's annual general meeting Tuesday night in Burlington. John DeYoung (left) from Halton Cable accepted a plaque from council director Harold Williams (right) stating the council's appreciation to the station for promoting volunteerism in Halton Hills. (Herald photo)



Students who care

Elementary public school students from Halton, (left to right in middle), Ainsley Ford, Samantha Pascal and Sandy Martin, visited the Mountsberg Conservation Area to present David Katz, vice chairman of the Halton Regional Conservation Authority and Jim Aikenhead (left), education co-ordinator, with a \$1,423 cheque. Halton students raised the money through the sale of 1991 collector buttons, featuring the wood duck to help the conservation area provide nesting boxes for the wood duck. The students in this picture are from W.I. Dick Middle School in Milton which raised the largest portion of the donation. (Photo submitted)



Volunteer recognized

Bettie Armstrong (left) was presented with a Distinguished Service Award by area director, Carol Robson of the Georgetown and District Branch of the Canadian Red Cross Society who held their annual meeting Monday night. Mrs. Armstrong was cited as a hard-working and dedicated volunteer for the society and given a special pin as the award. (Herald photo)



Brownies Fly-Up

Group Committee Chairman, Rick Golding of 1st Glen Williams, welcomed Brownies, Guides, Beavers, Cubs, Scouts, Leaders and parents of the youngsters to Glen Williams School for Fly-Up ceremonies recently. Pictured above, with leaders

Lori Shail and Heather Brown at rear, are 1st Glen Williams Brownles with wings to Fly-Up to Guides. Left to right, Lara Annett, Kara Edwards, Crystal O'Reilly, Sara Booker, Mandy Birchard, Jennifer Conway and Erin Rowe. (Photo by Jean Layman)



Participaction challenge

Despite the rain and heat, children at Halton Hills Kinder School and Day Care Centre were excited about taking part in Wednesday's Participaction Challenge Day. With their home made twirlers in the air, the troop set off to walk the streets of Georgetown. (Herald photo)



Greeting New Chums

Ar a recent gala ceremony at Glen Williams school, involving Brownies, Guides, Beavers, Cubs, Scouts, Leaders and parents of the youngsters, 1st Glen Williams Beavers moving up to Cubs included, New Chums (left to right) Colin Jackson, Bradley

Snow, Andrew Jorgensen, Peter Scholz, Eric Cartwright, Jon Booren, Thomas Temple, Robbie Van Veghel and Andrew Sullivan. The New Chums are backed in the picture above by the Leaders. (Photo by Jean Layman)